
 

 

Village of Bald Head Island 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
Special Meeting  
Closed Session 

 
Notice is hereby given that a Special Meeting Closed Session will be held 
by the Village Council of the Village of Bald Head Island on Thursday, 
July 29, 2021, at 2:00 p.m.  This meeting will be held in the Multipurpose 
Room of the Department of Public Safety Building. The purpose of this 
meeting is to hold a Closed Session per NCGS 143-318.11 (5) - Property 
Acquisition (Transportation System). 
 
If you have any questions, please call the Deputy Village Clerk at 457- 
9700 ext. 1025.  
 
 

Carin Z. Faulkner 
Deputy Village Clerk 
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